
North Thurston Public Schools does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or 
military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the 
Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: 
Civil Rights Coordinator: studentachievement@nthurston.k12.wa.us, 360-412-4466; Title IX Officer: executivedirectorHR@nthurston.k12.wa.us, 360-412-4457; 
Section 504 Coordinator: 504@nthurston.k12.wa.us, 360-412-4465. Address: 305 College Street NE, Lacey, WA 98516. 

March 17, 2025 

Important Information Regarding Student Parking on Hoh Street 
We have observed a recent increase in students parking on Hoh Street. Please be aware that parking is not permitted on Hoh Street as there are no designated 
parking spaces. 
The City of Lacey will be conducting future enforcement of this parking restriction.  
If your student requires a parking pass for school grounds, applications are available outside the ASB office, along the wall. To obtain a parking pass, students must 
provide proof of their driver's license, vehicle registration, and insurance 

Student Led Conferences 
River Ridge High School will hold spring Student-Led Conferences on Tuesday, March 25th and Wednesday, March 26th, from 11:00 am to 6:30 pm. These 
conferences provide an opportunity for your student to present a summary of their academic progress to you, their parent(s)/guardian(s), and their advisor. We 
encourage all parents/guardians to attend to support their students in planning their future schedules.  All conferences will be held at River Ridge High School in your 
student's advisory classroom. This conference is a Washington State graduation requirement for seniors. 
Parents/guardians may begin scheduling conferences on Monday, March 10th 

AVID Club Garage Sale 
The AVID Club is seeking donations for an upcoming garage sale to fundraise for college field trips. We will accept donations in Portable 4, from 7-2:30pm on school 
days from February 24th-May 2nd. Please do not leave items outside the door. Please note, we are unable to accept large appliances (like ovens), large furniture 
(like couches), mattresses, paint, weaponry or anything not considered school appropriate. Unsold items will be donated to a local charity. Please contact Mrs. Eikum 
at keikum@nthurston.k12.wa.us if you have any questions or would like to make other arrangements for drop off. Our garage sale will be held on May 17th in House 
D between 8am to 3pm. Thank you so much for your consideration. 

Student Drop-Off & Pickup 
Please check our school website for updated information on student drop off and pick up. The only student drop off point is off River Ridge Drive in front of the 
auxiliary gym.  Click here for more details.  

Closed Campus 
Families, please be aware that our school campus is closed to students during the school day. Students are not permitted to leave campus and re-enter except for 
lunch. Thank you for reinforcing this expectation with your student. 

College and Career Center News 
Body mechanics School of Myotherapy & Massage / Tuesday, March 18th @ 9:30am / Library 
Career Fair / Wednesday, March 26th @ 12-3pm / North Thurston High School 
ASVAB Test/Tuesday, April 29th @8am/Library 

Monday 3/17/2025 Regular Schedule 

Tuesday 3/18/2025 Regular Schedule 

Wednesday 3/19/2025 ACT Schedule 
Spring Recognition assembly during advisory 

Thursday 3/20/2025 Regular Schedule 

Friday 3/21/2025 Regular Schedule 
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